
 
 
 

Mr. Gabriel Llamas Monjardin 
Director 
Castillo Miranda y Compania, S.C. 
Distrito Federal 

17 June, 2014 

Dear Mr. Llamas Monjardin, 

You are part of a growing group of contributors – over 1,250 companies large and small in the past year – that 
provide vital support to the UN Global Compact and our work to drive the global corporate sustainability 
movement forward. With over 8,000 participants in 135 countries, we have truly become a global movement.  

Funds raised by the Foundation support the UN Global Compact mission as well as high-impact activities carried 
out by the UN Global Compact, including leadership platforms, such as Caring for Climate, the Women’s 
Empowerment Principles, the CEO Water Mandate and Business for Peace, and specialized workstreams on 
human rights, labour, anti-corruption and supply chain among others. We encourage you to visit 
www.unglobalcompact.org to learn more about how to engage with our initiative as well as about the state of 
corporate sustainability today in the UN Global Compact’s flagship Global Corporate Sustainability Report. 

To learn more about how your company can engage further with the UN Global Compact, please contact the 
Relationship Manager for your country, Leimer Tejeda ( tejeda@un.org or +1-212-907-1371). 

Your contribution will be recognized on your company’s UN Global Compact public profile and on the website of 
the Foundation for the Global Compact. Thank you again for your strong support of the Foundation for the Global 
Compact; we are truly grateful.  

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

  

 
Sir Mark Moody-Stuart  
Board Chair 
Foundation for the Global Compact 

 
Alex Stein  
Managing Director 
Foundation for the Global Compact 

 
  
The Foundation for the Global Compact is a US-registered, nonprofit organization; your contribution may be tax-
deductible to the extent allowable by law in your jurisdiction. No goods or services were received in return for this 
contribution. Please retain this letter as a receipt of your contribution.  

 

 

Thank you for your organization’s important annual contribution to the Foundation for the Global Compact.
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